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PNG	University	of	Technology	to	host	annual	Open	Day	

	
Preparations	 are	 underway	 at	 the	 Papua	 New	 Guinea	 University	 of	
Technology	(PNGUoT)	for	the	annual	Open	Day	on	Friday,	25th	of	July	2025.		
	
The	theme	for	this	year,	“Explore	Pathways	to	a	World-Class	Education”,	
focuses	on	giving	grade	12	students	(school	leavers)	in	Lae	City	and	Morobe	
province	 the	 opportunity	 to	 learn	 about	 educational	 opportunities	 and	
pathways	offered	by	the	university.	
	
Chairman	 of	 the	 Open	Day	Organising	 Committee,	 Associate	 Professor	 Dr	
Patrick	Michael,	 said	 invitations	have	been	extended	 to	secondary	schools	
within	Lae	City	and	Morobe	Province	to	attend	the	event.		
Dr	Michael	urges	all	secondary	schools	within	 the	province	and	welcomes	
those	 in	 the	 nearby	 lower	 Highlands	 and	 Madang	 provinces	 to	 send	 a	
representative	to	the	event.	
	
“I	 cordially	 invite	 the	 Provincial	 Guidance	 Officers,	 Secondary	 School	
Inspectors	and	Principals	of	secondary	schools	around	the	country	to	attend	
this	 Open	 Day	 event	 and	 be	 informed	 about	 PNGUoT’s	 admission	
requirements	and	processes,”	he	added.		
	
PNGUoT	 has	 five	 Faculties	 (Built	 Environment,	 Engineering,	 Humanities,	
Natural	Resources	and	Sciences)	and	13	academic	schools.	
	The	planned	event	will	be	a	fun	and	informative	event	with	activities	that	
showcase	 programs	 offered	 and	 career	 pathways,	 displays	 of	 student	
projects	 and	 lab	 experiments,	 a	 tour	 of	 the	 faculty	 and	 academic	 schools,	
information	about	admissions	requirements,	 including	 the	STAT	PNG,	and	
study	opportunities	through	online	and	distance	learning.	
	
“The	event	will	also	feature	key	support	services	at	the	university,	like	the	
library,	clinic,	and	students’	support	and	facilities	centre	to	talk	to	students	
and	 teachers	 on	 important	 services	 related	 to	 social,	 security,	 health,	 and	
spiritual	wellbeing	of	students	provided	by	the	University”,	Dr	Michael	said.	
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The	chairman	pointed	out	strongly	that	teachers	of	schools	visiting	need	to	
ensure	 their	 students	 maintain	 good	 behaviour,	 to	 avoid	 any	 issues.	 The	
University’s	Security	will	provide	additional	supervision	during	the	event.			
	
Schools	 that	 wish	 to	 attend	 the	 Open	 Day	 can	 contact	 the	 Open	 Day	
Committee	 Executive	 Officer,	 Mr.	 Som	 Kendorop,	 by	 email	
som.kendorop@pnguot.ac.pg	or	phone	473	4289/473	4283.		
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